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Video Series Puts Employees in Touch with INDOT Leaders 

 
In this month’s executive staff video, Chief Legal Counsel Kate Shelby dives into explaining some changes to 
INDOT’s Information Technology (previously MIS) Department. 
 

Supported by ideas and suggestions generated by employee feedback during 
design thinking sessions earlier this year, these changes will help INDOT use 
technology better to fulfill our mission and meet agency goals. 
 
At a high level, IT now will be divided into two departments: An IT Department, 
which includes traditional IT, GIS, and Data Science and Architecture, and a new 
Digital Transformation Department, which is charged with working with program 
leaders to improve data and technology services. Each program area now has an 
assigned Systems Analyst to deeply understand program areas and needs and to 
design tech and data solutions to help our teams work better. These new changes 
are already paying off. 
 
Since November 2020, INDOT executive staff has been using video chats to better 
communicate to our workers statewide. 
 

To watch Shelby’s video message, or the entire executive video series, click here. 
 
 

Chief Legal Counsel 
Kate Shelby. 

https://ingov.sharepoint.com/sites/INDOTIntranet/SitePages/Executive-Video-Series.aspx

